
WOODLAWN HERALD
Quarterly Newsletter 

A P R I L  2 0 2 4 ,  I S S U E  2

March 30 - Easter Egg Hunt at 12pm

March 31 - Sunrise Service 7am

March 31 - Resurrection Sunday 

April 28 - Homecoming 

May 12 - Mother's Day 

April 8 - David’s 34th Preaching          
             at Woodlawn. 

May 15 - SOC-IT Last Night 

June - Father’s Day 

June 17-21 - Vacation Bible School
“The Battle is On!” - Ninja Turtles

Women’s Bible Study - every other
Thursday at 6:30 pm

 

From the Preacher’s Desk
God Travels with me

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S
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As the van pulls out of the parking lot, your parents wave
goodbye, and you feel a mix of nerves and excitement as you
embark on your first adventure away at camp! There's so much
to look forward to – games, swimming, campfires, making new
friends, and the thrill of being on your own without parents
hovering nearby.

But amidst all the anticipation and new experiences, remember
this: wherever you go, God goes with you. He's like your
dedicated travel companion, never leaving your side. Whether
it's your first time spending a night away from home, a week at
camp, moving to a new city or state, or even exploring a
different country, it's natural to feel a bit scared or uncertain.
Yet, God reassures us not to be afraid because He is right there
with us.

Even if your travels take you to the farthest parts of the Earth –
whether it's flying east to Africa, west to Hawaii, north to the
arctic, or south to Brazil – God is there, walking alongside you
every step of the way. So, as you set out on this exciting journey,
take comfort in the knowledge that you're never alone. God's
presence is with you, guiding and protecting you through every
new experience and adventure.

Safe travels, and may you find joy and blessings in the journey
ahead!

Your Pastor, David Latham 

Verse to Remember
“If I take the wings of the morning, and
dwell in the uttermost parts of the sea;
Even there shall thy hand lead me, and thy
right hand shall hold me.” Psalm 139:9-12

New Here!
First time here, we want to welcome you
to Woodlawn and hope you will join us
again. 
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Sunday 10am & 6pm  - Wedneday 7pm
100 Woodlawn Church Road

Lenoir City, TN 37771
contact@woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org

www.woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org

Mrs. Mary leads the 5-6-year-olds class at Woodlawn
Baptist Church. She is a long-time member of the church
and attends with her family. Each class begins with a
prayer led by Mrs. Mary. Then, they dive into the lesson.
While Mrs. Mary is teaching, the children are
encouraged to use playdough to create something related
to the lesson, ask questions, and engage with the
material.

A special tradition in her class is the placement of the
children's handprints on the wall. Each handprint
represents a current or past class member and serves as
a reminder of everyone who has passed through her
class.

At this age, children often have many questions about
God and their faith, especially as they start school and
are exposed to more of the world outside of the church
and their homes. Mrs. Mary's nurturing spirit, patience,
and genuine care create a safe and welcoming
environment where children are supported as they begin
to understand God’s love and purpose for their lives.

Sunday School Spotlight
Nurturing Faith: 5-6 year-olds class 

If you would like to receive the newsletter via email sign up at woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org

We ask that you continue to pray for the safety
and travel of our very own church members
Jacob, Christen, and Everligh as they leave for
Mozambique, Africa, and as they settle into a
new home. To learn more about God’s plan for
them, visit their website, clowermissions.com.

To see a list of all the missionaries our church
supports, visit the website. For more
information or to receive monthly updates.
Email aprilcansler@gmail.com to be added. 

Missionary Update

a

Joyful Noise 
Song to learn: “In the Garden”
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As a result of Mrs. Mary's teaching and guidance,
each child carries with them the seeds of faith that
she has planted. These seeds will continue to flourish
and bear fruit as they grow in their walk with the
Lord.

To learn more about our Sunday school classes at
WBC visit our website or speak with our Sunday
School Director Reiss Stanley. 

mailto:contact@woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org
http://www.woodlawnbaptistchurchlc.org/
https://www.clowermissions.com/
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“If I take the wings of the morning, and dwell
in the uttermost parts of the sea; 

Even there shall thy hand lead me, and 
thy right hand shall hold me.”

Psalm 139:9-12

Join us for Sunday School and Wednesday Night Class.



Questions for God:

Prayers for my family and friends:

Prayers for my country:

I praise God for: 

Prayers for myself:

My Prayers

[                            ]

WOODLAWN 


